To celebrate Science Week, LVC holds a week-long series of events that are designed to
inspire and engage our students. Science week has been a long-standing occurrence in
the school's calendar.

British Science Week is a 10-day celebration of science and innovation and is an
initiative run by the British Science Association. The BSA believes that its remitis to
continue to invest in and position the UK as a leader in undertaking research and
development in a way that benefits all of society.

Events that took place during LVC’s Science Week in March included dissections,
‘Shock and Awe’ chemistry, a forensic investigation, a Science Fayre, a dance/science
collaboration and a trip to Sizewell B Power Station. There were also a series of
assemblies aimed at inspiring students to think about how they might change the world
and how science can have an impact on that change.

Alongside this, we entered eight of our top Mathematicians in Year 10 into the
Cambridgeshire Maths Feast, hosted at LVC. The event comprised of problem solving,
geometry and algebra. Out of twenty-one teams from twelve schools across
Cambridgeshire, LVC placed 8th and 10th.

We are enormously proud of our students and their curiosity and academic rigour. As
our school is on the doorstep to Cambridge, a city brimming with scientific innovators,
pioneers and thought leaders, we continue to inspire the next generation of scientists
and STEM industry personnel.



